


A huge thank you for your support
Form1 Variety Bash Team would like to thank The Ampac Group for their support.

This year our team raised an amazing $12050.38 for Variety: The Children’s Charity.

Steve, Justin and Kyle began their journey in Bonnyrigg on August 12 and arrived in Braitling, Alice 
Springs on August 21.

For 10 days they travelled through the Red Centre of Oz, visiting rural schools, helping local 
communities and putting smiles on young faces and it was it thanks to you.
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